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DEADLINE EXTENDED FOR 2024 WAFES AWARDS NOMINATIONS 

The deadline to nominate an outstanding young person, individual or team for the 2024 
WA Fire and Emergency Services (WAFES) Awards has been extended. 
 
This means you have an extra two weeks to spotlight staff and volunteers who have 
gone above and beyond.  
 
Over the past year, emergency services personnel have steered Western Australians 
through many complex incidents – from dangerous bushfires to prolonged HAZMAT 
events and rescues on land and at sea. 
 
If you know an individual or team who has displayed outstanding dedication on the 
frontline, or exceptional support behind the scenes, nominate them today.  
 
The WAFES Awards are open to corporate and operational staff, career firefighters 
and volunteers from all five services. 
 
For help with your nomination check out this step-by-step guide. It includes handy tips, 
sample nominations and contacts who you can reach out to for support.  
 
Remember, if you nominate a finalist, you will receive a free ticket to the WAFES 
Awards gala dinner in September. 
 
Nominations close at 9am on Monday 8 April. 
 
For more information or to submit a nomination visit the WAFES Awards website. 
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